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I object to the planning application for 18 Fairfax Road NW6 4HA.

The proposed extension will block the light from my back window as it will extend far beyond the end of the 

existing conservatory at the back of 18 Fairfax Road and will be considerably higher than the existing garden 

party wall.

It will block the open view I currently enjoy from my back window to the right over successive garden walls and 

be unsightly.

I should prefer my new neighbours to confine their extension to the length of the existing conservatory so that 

it is level with the extensions at the rear of numbers 12, 14 and 16 Fairfax Road.
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